
  
This is not a Waukee Community School District publication. It is being 
distributed through the school district as a community service of the district to 
inform you of other community activities or services available. 

 
 
The Department of Food Science and Human Nutrition (FSHN) at Iowa State University is pleased to invite your 
students and their families to the upcoming Find Your Future in Food and Nutrition Through Science Visit Day 
(formerly FSHN Day) on Friday, March 13, 2020. The event will take place in the Memorial Union on Iowa State 
University’s campus. 
 
Visit campus to: 
-Learn about Food Science and Human Nutrition careers 
-Meet current college students and faculty 
-Participate in educational activities related to these career fields 
 
There is no cost to attend this day full of activities to explore majors and careers in Culinary Food Science, 
Food Science, Diet & Exercise, Dietetics, and Nutritional Science: Pre-Health. 
 
Registration is underway and will remain open until March 1, 2020, or the event fills. Visit the FSHN Major 
Exploration Day website today to register and see a tentative schedule of events. 
 
We hope to see you soon and thank you for distributing the attached postcard to interested students and their 
families.   
 
 

http://www.fshn.hs.iastate.edu/
http://www.hs.iastate.edu/prospective/visit/career_exploration/fshn-days/
http://www.hs.iastate.edu/prospective/visit/career_exploration/fshn-days/

